
All Saints Roman Catholic Church 
Seventh Sunday of Easter—May 24, 2020 

11264 RT 97 N, Waterford, PA 16441 

 

Rev. Gregory Passauer, Pastor 

Deacon Thomas McAraw 

Mrs. Lia Ghering, Parish Office 

 

Office/Rectory Phone: 

(814) 796-3023 

(814) 796-3025 - Fax 

Website: www.allsaintsrcc.org 

Email: allsaint@allsaintsrcc.org 

 

Office Hours: 

9:00 AM to 1:00 PM 

Mon., Tues., Thurs., Fri. 

 

Mass Times: 

Daily at 8:00 AM as scheduled 

  (See schedule on next page) 

Saturday Vigil at 4:30 PM 

Sunday at  9:15 AM 

Holy Days at  8:00 AM and     

7:00 PM  

 

Confessions: 

Saturday 3:30—4:00 PM  

or by appointment 

 

Religious Education: 

Mrs. Maria Burkley 

(814) 969-2868 

Email: mariaburkley@allsaintsrcc.org 

 

Parish Registration Forms are 

available on the bulletin board in the 

gathering space or online. 

 

Bulletin deadline: 

10:00 AM Mondays, in writing, please. 

Myparishapp.com   
DOWNLOAD  
TODAY! 



Though there are no public Masses,  
May 23, 2020 –  May 31, 2020, these  

intentions will be offered by Fr. Passauer. 
 

   Sat.    5/23   For the People 

    of All Saints Parish 

   Sun.   5/24   Livestreamed at 7:30 AM 

    Gale Miner 

    (Bob and Nancy Schack) 

   Mon.   5/25  Cathie Dombkowski 

    (Ron Dombkowski and Family) 

   Tues.  5/26   Father’s Day Remembrance 

   Wed.  5/27   No Mass 

   Thur.  5/28   Mother’s Day Remembrance 

   Fri.     5/29   Bob Schack 

    (Don and Lia Ghering) 

   Sat.    5/30   For the People 

    of All Saints Parish 

   Sun.   5/31   Mary Lou Bidwell 

    (Don Bidwell)     

  ALL SAINTS PARISH                                                 WATERFORD, PA 

THIS WEEK IN OUR PARISH: 

   All Masses and activities at our parish are suspended at this time. 

JUST SAYING  -  

Jesus speaks from the depths 

of his heart.  

He tells us of the Father’s 

love for him and his love for 

his Father, who is the heart 

and core of his very being.  

The Father’s love continues to be with him right to the 

end, even to the Cross, to the point of giving his all,  

his life. 

Please Support Our Parish. 
Envelopes for the May 17th weekly collection and 
building maintenance were $672.00 plus $1,525.00 
from online giving, for a total of $2,197.00.  
 

Our offerings allow the faithful to bring their gifts to 
God. Gifts offered can be in many forms: an offering 
of your prayers, giving of your service to your family 
or neighbors during this time, and financial giving.  
 
I recognize this time may be difficult for some people 
to feel like they can give, but I remind you: that if you 
need help, please reach out to the Church. But also, if 
you can help, please reach out to the Church. We want 
to connect the great generosity that we know is present 
with the need in our community.  
 
And All Saints Parish needs you. Since we have  
been unable to gather for Mass, offertory giving has 
suffered while parish operating expenses continue. 
Please consider mailing in your weekly offering (or 
making your online gift). I am grateful for your  
sacrifice as we continue to serve your spiritual needs.  
 
Thank you to the many people who have joined 
WeShare online giving, and for those who have been 
mailing their offerings to the parish. God Bless You! 

REFLECT ON TODAY’S READINGS 
 
FIRST READING    ACTS 1:12-14 
Those closest to Jesus in his life gathered in 
the immediate aftermath of his resurrection 
and ascension. What sort of mixed emotion 
do you think they experienced? 
 
SECOND READING   1 PT 4:13-16 
Peter encourages those who suffer for  
the faith to “glorify God.” When have you  
experienced this type of redemptive  
suffering? 
 
GOSPEL READING   JN 17:1-11a 
At the conclusion of his farewell discourse, 
Jesus offers a prayer of petition to the  
Father for his disciples. How do you find  
Jesus’ words comforting? 

From the Pastor’s Desk... 

Let Us Pray… 
 

For the recently departed members of 
our parish, especially Bob Schack, who 
died last week. Bob was a member of 
the Building Committee for All Saints  
Parish and had also served at funerals in the  
parish for many years. All Saints Parish is sad that 
the people of our parish could not be with his 
wife Nancy and their family at his funeral. Fare-
well Bob. God has welcomed you into eternal life. 
 
And for all who are sick and in need of our prayer, 
especially Emil Chimenti. 

 

Lord, hear our prayer 
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     Maria Burkley—(814)969-2868 
      mariaburkley@allsaintsrcc.org 
 

 

A Family Perspective 
As Jesus appointed apostles, he also appoints parents 
to represent Him in the family; “make disciples of 
your children, baptizing and teaching them all I have 
taught you. Don’t worry, I am with you always.” 
 
A PRAYER FOR THE WORLD 
God of love and hope, 
you made the world and care for all creation, 
but the world feels strange right now. 
The news is full of stories about Coronavirus. 
Some people are worried that they might get ill. 
Others are anxious for their family and friends. 
Be with them and help them to find peace. 
We pray for the doctors and nurses and scientists, 
and all who are working to discover the right  
medicines to help those who are ill. 
Thank you that even in these anxious times, 
you are with us. Help us to put our trust in you and 
keep us safe. Amen. 

Readings for next Sunday, May 31 
ACTS 2:1-11; PS 104:1, 24, 29-30, 31, 34;  
1 COR 12:3B-7, 12-13; JN 20:19-23 

The Earth  
Laughs in Flowers 

Ralph Waldo Emerson  

Camille Malinowski 
will be 101 years old 
on May 27, 2020! 

Best wishes Camille!  
Send a birthday card to her at: 9330 Old 
French Road, Waterford, PA 16441ay 16, 2020 

"No one has greater love than this, to lay down 
one's life for one's friends." Christians are no 
strangers to sacrifice. Jesus lays down his life for 
our redemption, martyrs remain faithful to the 
end, and every believer faces "deaths" in the  
spiritual life when love requires a re-ordering of 
preference and priority. 
 
On Memorial Day, we honor those who laid down 
their lives for their nation and for the values we 
espouse - freedom, justice, and a better world for 
our children. Remember to take some time on 
Monday for prayer! Intercede for those who have 
died and for the loved ones they left behind, and 
pray for peace on earth. 

As the Diocese of Erie prepares for the gradual return 
of people in our parishes for Mass, All Saints Parish 
will be watching and listening to the messages we  
receive from Bishop Lawrence Persico. You can 
watch a recording of his townhall meeting from  
May 21st at the diocesan website—eriercd.org. 
 
Watch for information through email, the parish  
website, Facebook, and MyParish App on All Saints 
Parish’s plan to move forward. 

Next Sunday, May 31st, is PENTECOST! 

 
COME HOLY SPIRIT, FILL THE HEARTS  

OF YOUR FAITHFUL, AND KINDLE IN THEM  
THE FIRE OF YOUR LOVE. 


